Good Morning,

Olds Minor Baseball has made the decision to refund all registration fees and place the 2020 season on hold. As new information comes from Baseball AB, we may look at offering a late summer or fall program at that time. We wish all of you a safe and healthy spring and summer as we navigate through this. Hopefully, we will all be enjoying watching baseball in the not too distant future.
Josh Zanolli
President
Olds Minor Baseball.

